
 

 

School Council Newsletter 

          

Friday 12th March 2021 

Hello,         

Welcome back, what another strange year this has been.  It’s been lovely to keep in 

touch with you via Class Dojo even when we couldn’t meet in person.   

Playground Equipment – This has been in school for ages but now we’re all back we 

have distributed it to all the classes.  It’s great to see the children in each class playing 

with it and having fun.   

Please keep an eye on your class box and let me know if anything needs replacing or 

goes missing.  It is all colour co-ordinated so each class has their own colour 

equipment.  They all have the class written on in permanent marker too so we know 

which class it belongs to.  Mrs Speakman has tried to order more skipping ropes and 

the colour on the website had yellow ones too but when they’ve arrived they are green.  

Mrs Speakman has given some of these to Y1 and Y3 so they have their own but 

they’re the wrong colour.  She has put some yellow tape on the handles so we can tell 

which class they should be for. 

Joke Book – Mrs Speakman still needs more jokes and some more designs for a 

front cover for the joke book.  We are going to be taking orders week beginning 

Monday 15th of March and the books are priced at £1.00 each.  All the money will be 

donated to Comic Relief.  Please remind your class to send in some jokes, make 

sure they are suitable for children and also send in their design for a front cover. 

Chickens – School will be hatching some chicken eggs from Monday 22nd of March.  

They will be on the corridor so everyone can see them but please remind your class 

not to touch or play with the incubator.  We will have a competition to choose some 

names for each chicken so get your thinking caps on for some good ideas.  

Litter Picking – Please remind your class that you each have a set day for litter picking.  

All the equipment is available on the wall near the Y3 classroom.  It doesn’t have to 

be School Council representatives who do it but it needs to be kept on top of. The rota 

is on the wall near the litter pickers. 
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Friday     Year Two 

 

 



 

 

Handgel – Please remind the children in your class to use the handgel provided 

whenever they come in to school.  We all need to make sure we are keeping ourselves 

and others as safe as possible. 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

19th March – Comic Relief non uniform day – Pay £1 to come to school in your own 

clothes. 

26th March – Non uniform day – donate some chocolate for a chocolate tombola.  All 

proceeds for school funds. 

Tuesday 30th March – Bring your decorated eggs in to school.  School Council will 

judge the winners like we did with the Pumpkins for Halloween. 

We are hoping to host another Hindley J & I’s Got Talent next term and will start to 

plan this after the May half term holiday. 

Y6 Hoodies – We’ve not forgotten and will start to plan designs, colours etc. in the 

Summer Term. 

Summer Fair – We would like to have a Summer Fair again this year, depending on 

Covid regulations. 

 

Thank you so much for all your help, keep asking your friends in class what they would 

like us to do or what they would like to see in school and bring any ideas or suggestions 

to our next meeting.  

  

Thanks  

Mrs Speakman 

 

 


